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4th December 2023 
 

 

Dear parents/carers of year four pupils, 

 

 

We would like to invite all year 4 parents to an information meeting as we move closer to the date of our 

trip to Kingswood, Overstrand Hall on Wednesday 6th – Friday 8th March 2024.  We would like the 

opportunity to share with you further information on the details of the trip, travel arrangements, cost 

information and give you an opportunity to ask and have answered any questions you may have.  We have 

had good interest in the trip so far but there are still places available so all are welcome to attend.   

 

The meeting will take place on Friday 8th December at 8:45am.  We look forward to seeing many of you 

there.  

 

The opportunity to attend a residential trip is a big part of a child’s journey at primary school.  They will 

learn many skills which we are unable to develop in the classroom and the visit will also give them the 

opportunity to build their independence and experience something they will remember forever.   

 

If you have any further questions, or if you would like your child to attend but are concerned about the cost 

implications, please speak to me at the meeting or feel free to contact either myself or your child’s class 

teacher before the 8th December. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

                      

 

                       

 
 
Mrs Leech 
Deputy Head Teacher  
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